
Paul King 
130-04 Rockaway Beach Blvd 

Belle Harbor, NY 11694 
 
Summary 
 
Paul King is President of the Belle Harbor Property Owners Association and a member of 
Queens Community Board 14. He is also the Federal Liaison for Rockaway Little League (RLL). 
In this role, Mr. King negotiated leases between RLL and the National Park Service that allow 
the league to play baseball and softball on fields they built in Gateway National Recreation Area. 
 
Whether in Brooklyn or in Rockaway, Mr. King has lived his entire life within three miles of 
Floyd Bennett Field. In addition to youth sports in Gateway, Mr. King has used the campgrounds 
and kayak launches with family and friends. 
 
Community Service Experience 
 
Belle Harbor Property Owners Association  

President – July 2020 to present 
Vice President – July 2013 to June 2020 

 
Queens Community Board 14 

Member – April 2019 to present 
 
Rockaway Little League 

Federal Liaison – February 2012 to present 
Board Member – April 2010 to July 2015 
Softball/Baseball Coach – April 2009 to present 

 
St. Francis de Sales CYO 

Soccer Coach – April 2006 to November 2008 
Baseball Coach – March 1986 to June 1990 

 
Professional Experience 
 
Orion Development Group 

Managing Partner – November 1993 to present 
Founding partner of consulting firm that improves operational results by solving the root 
causes of systemic problems. Our projects have delivered more than $2 billion in savings 
for public sector clients. 

 
Penton Software 

Director of Operations – April 1986 to November 1993 
 
Education 
 

Hofstra University – BS, Computer Science – 1985  


